
 
 
 
 
 

31st March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A lot has been happening in school this week and what I wanted to do was wish you a very Happy 
Easter, and share some of the brilliant things that have been going on.  Have a lovely Easter holiday 
with your family and friends. 
 
Families who are still fasting during Ramadan – we hope you enjoy the two weeks in observance 
and hope all goes well for you.  
 
See you on Monday 17th April at 08.45.  
 
From Mr Gaibee 
(Headteacher)  
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Mr. Douglas, Mr. Hunt and Mrs. McNamee, with our Music Teacher 
Miss. Hopper, took the “Featherstone Flarinets” to the Birmingham 

Conservatoire on Tuesday evening, where they performed in front of 
hundreds of people! The children were amazing and we are very 

proud of their musical talents! 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 
March  
31st -  End of term  
 

April  
17th – Back to school. 
26th – Eid Dinner for the children 

May  
1st – Bank Holiday  
8th – Bank Holiday 
9th to 12th – Year 6 SATs 
19th– Attendance Shop 
26th May – Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
Music Performance – Parents 
welcome 
26th – End of Half term 

June  
5th  – Start of Term 
5th – Phonics Screen Check for 
Year 1 
5th – Start of Multiplication 
Check for Year 4 

July 
5th  – Transition day 
10th  – International Festival 
Week 
13th – Parents’ Evening 
17th – Y6 Production  
19th – EYFS Graduation 
21st – Break up for Summer 

 

The children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 paraded 
amazingly around the (sunny!) playground on Thursday, 

showing off all of their Easter bonnets. Thank you parents 
for your help with these and well done to all of the 

confident children! 

Amazing Mayan-
themed homework 

from this clever 
Year 5 child! Well 

done! 

These children helped donate to Aston Villa’s Book Drive. School donated old books 
to Villa, who send them out to the local community. A great way to reuse books. 

Thank you, children! 


